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Transcript 
Christina Torres 

Hey there. And welcome to our short episode wrapping up the Spring 2023 season at Futures in 
Languages, a podcast showcasing stories from UCF's Modern Languages and Literatures Department 
alumni. I'm your host, Christina Torres, and on behalf of the Modern Languages Alumni Engagement 
Committee, I'd like to say thank you for listening to the alumni stories in the spring 2023 season. I hope 
you'll join me for more alumni stories in our upcoming fall 2023 season. Sound recording and editing for 
this podcast is brought to you by yours truly. Special thank you to my colleague Anne Pucha for her 
support with alumni recruitment. Thank you also to our undergraduate student volunteers, Cassidy 
Menk and Miley Sangria, for their help with the "Ask our Alumni" segments and promotional assistance 
this season. As usual, I'd like to give a shout out to DaVideo Guy for our intro and outro music, folk guitar 
music track downloaded from freesound.org. Finally, I'd like to give our biggest thank yous to our alumni 
guests for joining me on Zoom to share their stories. Virginia Vasquez, Amy Crawford Weschler, Megan 
Wasserman, Emily Irogoyen, Tyler Fisher, Cristal Ramirez, and Daniella Sauri. Thank you for being a part 
of our fourth season. Tune in again in August 2023 to hear more alumni stories from the Modern 
Languages department. If you have a question about language learning, or opportunities that can come 
from language learning, please send us a message at modernlanguages@ucf.edu with the subject title 
Questions for Alumni. Who knows, you might hear your question answered by a guest in a future 
podcast. Here's wishing all our listeners a safe and happy summer. For more information about our 
language programs and the modern languages department, please visit our website. 
cah.ucf.edu/modernlanguages. 
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